
SHORT STORY: 
Please attend the next meeting of the 
Marple Township Commissioners, 
227 S Sproul Rd, 
Broomall, PA 19008 
(below the Marple Library, at the Corner of 
Sproul and Springfield Roads) on

Monday, October 14, at 7PM
to show your support for continuing the legal 
battle to protect our neighborhood.
OR EMAIL THE COMMISSIONERS
JRufo@marpletwp.com
BKnapp@marpletwp.com
RFortebuono@marpletwp.com
JLucas@marpletwp.com
GDowns@marpletwp.com
MMolinaro@marpletwp.com
MMay@marpletwp.com
MarpleSafe@gmail.com
Subj: Cedar Grove Corner
Text: Dear Commissioners,
I fully support Marple Township continuing to 
protect the Corner of Sproul and Cedar Grove 
Roads against PECO’s Gas Expansion Plant.
OR CALL 610-356-4040

PLEASE Attend Marple Twp.
Commissioners’ Monthly Meeting

Monday, Oct. 14, 7PM
On September 26, 2024, the PA PUC delivered an Amended Final Decision, again very
much in favor of PECO.  The township has 30 days to appeal that decision to the 
Commonwealth Court.  Please attend  the Oct. 14 Marple Twp. Commissioners’ 
Meeting to voice your support for continuing this legal battle.

Previously: 
The issue of PECO’s proposed Gas Expansion Plant at the corner of Sproul and Cedar Grove 
Roads is not a done deal. Here’s a brief chronological review:

2019: PECO announced plans for the Gas Expansion Plant, aka “Reliability Station”
2020: Marple Township refused permits for the facility, and PECO went to the PUC to negate 

the need for permits.
2021: The PUC ruled in favor of PECO, allowing the facility to be constructed, and Marple 

appealed that decision to the Commonsealth Court.
2022: The case made its way through the Commonwealth Court, with Oral Arguments in 

Pittsburgh on November 12
2023: On March 3, the Commonwealth Court remanded the decision back to the PUC for 

reconsideration, with attention to Article 1, Section 27 of the PA Constitution.  The 
Remanded Proceeding began on June 21st, and the record was closed on January 5, 2024

2024: The Record was closed on January 5, 2024, and the Initial Decision was handed down on 
April 3, 2024. The final decision was delivered on September 26, 2024.
The Marple Commissioners will hold their regular monthly meeting on 
October 14, 2024.  Please attend the  meeting and encourage the 
commissioners to continue to support this fight to protect the Corner of 
Sproul and Cedar Grove Roads from PECO’s Gas  Expansion Plant.

More information at http://www.marplesafe.com/ and  484-904-5377
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